Hello, 

The adjunct committee is a standing committee in our bylaws, but it did not meet once all of last year.  Therefore, at the executive committee meeting today, we decided to propose to senate that the committee be dissolved and utilized as an ad hoc committee.  This will require a change to our bylaws.  Attached is the bylaws document, and you will see that the only change is a strikethrough of the adjunct committee under Article VII.  The change is required to be circulated one week prior to a vote. 

This item will be on the Faculty Senate agenda next Friday for a vote. 

Thank you, 

Sarah

